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Submission: Dear IPART, 
 
I am a resident of the Leichhardt Municipality and strongly support Leichhardt Council's bid to continue as a stand alone 
council. I believe the council is financially sustainable and delivers an excellent service. I would be concerned that the 
responsiveness and quality of service would deteriorate if we became part of an amalgamated and bigger council. I do not 
believe the current arrangement is 'broke', in any sense of the word and so do not think it needs fixing. Leichhardt Council is 
small but my understanding is that it is the third most sustainable council in the Sydney Metropolitan area. Please let them 
continue their good work. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sylvia Florin 
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